
 

 

 
6/20/2013 
 
Mr. Joshua T. Peabody 
Hanchett Entry Systems Inc 
22630 N 17th Ave 

Phoenix, AZ 85027 

United States 
 
Reference: File R27043 Project 13NK07404  

Subject: Letter Report for FL16392 FLORIDA PRODUCT VALIDATION 

 
Dear Mr. Peabody, 
 
Any information and documentation involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of UL LLC (UL) or any 
authorized licensee of UL. 
 

The purpose of this letter is to provide Standard equivalence reference regarding your Florida Building Code 

submittal.  There has been no change in the test requirements of the following Standards: 

 

The requirements of the 2003 and 2008 editions of ANSI A250.13 have been deemed technically equivalent. 

 

The requirements of the 2002 and 2005 editions of ASTM E1886 have been deemed technically equivalent. 

 

The requirements of the 2002, 2005 and 2009 editions of ASTM E1996 have been deemed technically equivalent. 

 
Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely,  
  

Jim Smyser   
Engineer Sr Project  
Department: 3019AFPD  
E-mail:  james.p.smyser@ul.com  
 

 


